
	

	

	
	
	
	
	
	

	
Year	4	Swimming	Lessons	

	
	
Dear	Parents/Carers,	
	
As	part	of	the	National	Curriculum	Year	4	children	usually	participate	in	weekly	
swimming	lessons	at	Moor	Park	Health	and	Leisure	Centre.		This	year,	due	to	
COVID	19	restrictions,	it	is	going	to	work	differently.	Maple	class	will	attend	their	
swimming	lessons	on	a	Wednesday	afternoon,	starting	from	23rd	September	
until	February	half-term.		Laurel	will	then	attend	from	February	half-term	to	the	
end	of	the	Summer	term.		
	
The	Blackpool	Council	swimming	risk	assessments	and	a	video	explaining	the	
new	procedures	are	published	on	our	school	website:	
https://boundaryschool.co.uk/covid-september-opening-2020/		
	
Please	contact	the	school	office	or	speak	to	your	child’s	class	teacher	if	you	have	
any	further	questions–	we	are	happy	to	talk	through	any	concerns	you	may	have.		
	
Thank	you	for	your	continued	support	during	this	challenging	time.		
	
Yours	sincerely	
	
H Moyes  
	
Miss	Moyes		
Deputy	Headteacher		
	


